
 

City of Alamo Heights 
Street Closure – Grove Pl.  

Scope of Work 

Barilla Pl from Cleveland Ct and N. New Braunfels Ave will be closed tomorrow, June 13 from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m. 
Utilities crew will be installing water services. 

Traffic Impacts 

 Wednesday, June 13 
 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.    
 Barilla Pl from Cleveland Ct. to N. New Braunfels Ave. 

 

Map of Construction Areas 
 

 

Outreach and Construction Contacts: 

 City of Alamo Heights 
Mark McGinnis 
Utilities Superintendent 
210-832-2231 
mmcginnis@alamoheightstx.gov 
 
City of Alamo Heights 
Pat Sullivan 
Director of Public Works 
210-882-1506 
psullivan@alamoheightstx.gov  

  

 


